
PROJECT UPDATE  

1/14/2025 

Good morning, 

This is so exciting that I want to share this photo with you this morning.  

The new 8” pipe and manhole has been installed.  Please note how “dry” 

this area is to allow for the workflow to proceed with ease.  Today they will 

continue to fill in this area and place the lid on top of the manhole.  They 

will camera the line going directly into the lift station to make sure that all 

is good there.  I will update you again during the day.   

Have a great day, 

Trish 


